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Politician, Collaborator, James Mace
Ward offers the first comprehensive
and scholarly English-language
biography of the Catholic priest and
Slovak nationalist Jozef Tiso
(1887–1947). The first president of
an independent Slovakia, established
as a satellite of Nazi Germany, Tiso
was ultimately hanged for treason and
(in effect) crimes against humanity
by a postwar reunified
Czechoslovakia. Drawing on extensive
archival research, Ward portrays Tiso
as a devoutly religious man who came
to privilege the maintenance of a
Slovak state over all other concerns,
helping thus to condemn Slovak Jewry
to destruction. Ward, however,
refuses to reduce Tiso to a mere
opportunist, portraying him also as a
man of principle and a victim of
international circumstances. This
potent mix, combined with an almost
epic ability to deny the consequences
of his own actions, ultimately led to
Tiso’s undoing. Tiso began his career
as a fervent priest seeking to defend
the church and pursue social justice
within the Kingdom of Hungary. With
the breakup of Austria-Hungary in
1918 and the creation of a
Czechoslovak Republic, these missions
then fused with a parochial Slovak
nationalist agenda, a complex process

Falsche Freunde Andreas Pecar
2015-08-17 Dass die Aufklärung die
Gründungszeit der Moderne gewesen
sei, wird immer wieder behauptet, so
jüngst nach den Pariser Attentaten
gegen »Charlie Hebdo«. Doch stimmt
das wirklich? Haben die Aufklärer
unsere heutigen Vorstellungen von
Demokratie und Toleranz, von
Menschenrechten, von der Gleichheit
zwischen den Geschlechtern oder
zwischen den Völkern tatsächlich
vertreten? Oder haben sie, wie
prominente Aufklärungskritiker
behaupten, den modernen Rassismus,
Sexismus und Kolonialismus erfunden?
»Falsche Freunde« ist eine
Streitschrift, die mit der gängigen
Sicht aufräumt, wonach die Aufklärung
die modernen westlichen
Wertvorstellungen hervorgebracht
habe. In sechs Kapiteln etwa zu den
Toleranz-, Rasse- oder
Geschlechterkonzeptionen illustrer
Geistesgrößen bieten die beiden
Autoren eine erfrischend neue Lektüre
berühmter Schriften an. Sie zeigen,
dass die Aufklärung des 18. Jh. uns
viel fremder ist als wir gewöhnlich
annehmen – aber auch viel
überraschender.
Priest, Politician, Collaborator
James Mace Ward 2013-04-15 In Priest,
world-war-z-sfu
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that is the core narrative of the
book. Ward presents the strongest
case yet for Tiso’s heavy
responsibility in the Holocaust,
crimes that he investigates as an
outcome of the interplay between
Tiso’s lifelong pattern of
collaboration and the murderous
international politics of Hitler’s
Europe. To this day memories of Tiso
divide opinion within Slovakia,
burdening the country’s efforts to
come to terms with its own history.
As portrayed in this masterful
biography, Tiso’s life not only
illuminates the history of a small
state but also supplies a missing
piece of the larger puzzle that was
interwar and wartime Europe.
ENGLISH - HINDI DICTIONARY V&S
EDITORIAL BOARD 2015-01-06 This
English-Hindi-Dictionary will fulfil
the academic and writing requirements
of students, researchers, scholars,
translators, educationists, and
writers. For improved usefulness,
'Words or Terms' have been drawn from
literature, science, geography,
commerce & business etc. 'Words or
Terms' come tagged with explanatory
meaning in Hindi alone but with a
sentence in English only, for clear
understanding for use in speaking or
writing.Terms have been serialized in
Alphabetical order, i.e., A-Z for
ease in searching. Terms carry
meaning in English and Hindi. To the
extent possible, 'Words or Terms'
used in common parlance have been
included, avoiding less frequent
ones.In the Appendices section, body
parts, common ailments, apparel,
cereals, fruit & vegetables, herbs &
spices, and household items etc have
been included for additional
reference giving an added touch of
comprehensiveness. This dictionary
will prove useful for student
community besides others such as,
educationists, writers, translators
and common man.
world-war-z-sfu

A Chinese-English Dictionary Herbert
Allen Giles 1912
Am Anfang war die Logik George
Heffernan 1988-12-31
Praxishandbuch Open Access Konstanze
Söllner 2017-05-22 Das Praxishandbuch
Open Access bietet eine Einführung in
das Open Access Publizieren sowohl
aus der Perspektive der Autoren als
auch aus der Perspektive der
beteiligten Institutionen. Es stellt
die Workflows und die wichtigsten
Werkzeuge vor und nimmt eine
Einordnung verschiedener
Geschäftsmodelle vor. Dabei
konzentriert es sich auf die
Publikation von Texten, bietet aber
auch einen Ausblick auf das Data
Publishing. Es wendet sich an alle,
die den barrierefreien Zugang zu
wissenschaftlichen Informationen als
ihr Anliegen sehen und die Open
Access bereits jetzt praktizieren
oder künftig in unterschiedlichen
Rollen dazu beitragen wollen.
Campbell-Walsh Urology E-Book Alan W.
Partin 2015-10-23 Internationally
lauded as the preeminent text in the
field, Campbell-Walsh Urology
continues to offer the most
comprehensive coverage of every
aspect of urology. Perfect for
urologists, residents, and practicing
physicians alike, this updated text
highlights all of the essential
concepts necessary for every stage of
your career, from anatomy and
physiology through the latest
diagnostic approaches and medical and
surgical treatments. The predominant
reference used by The American Board
of Urology for its examination
questions. Algorithms, photographs,
radiographs, and line drawings
illustrate essential concepts,
nuances of clinical presentations and
techniques, and decision making. Key
Points boxes and algorithms further
expedite review. Features hundreds of
well-respected global contributors at
the top of their respective fields. A
2/9

Downloaded from hardwire.in on
September 27, 2022 by guest

total of 22 new chapters, including
Evaluation and Management of Men with
Urinary Incontinence; MinimallyInvasive Urinary Diversion;
Complications Related to the Use of
Mesh and Their Repair; Focal Therapy
for Prostate Cancer; Adolescent and
Transitional Urology; Principles of
Laparoscopic and Robotic Surgery in
Children; Pediatric Urogenital
Imaging; and Functional Disorders of
the Lower Urinary Tract in Children.
Previous edition chapters have been
substantially revised and feature
such highlights as new information on
prostate cancer screening, management
of non–muscle invasive bladder
cancer, and urinary tract infections
in children. Includes new guidelines
on interstitial cystitis/bladder pain
syndrome, uro-trauma, and medical
management of kidney stone disease.
Anatomy chapters have been expanded
and reorganized for ease of access.
Boasts an increased focus on robotic
surgery, image-guided diagnostics and
treatment, and guidelines-based
medicine. Medicine eBook is
accessible on a variety of devices.
Bibliographie internationale annuelle
des mélanges 1989
Oral History of Germans Taken To The
USSR With Their Obsolete DFS 346-Part
3 David Myhra PhD 2013-09-28 This is
an oral history of several dozens of
German aviation designers and
engineers that were taken to the
Soviet Union in October 1946 along
with their DFS 346. The information
contained here-in has never been made
public until now. Dr Myhra traveled
to all the places mentioned and with
the assistance of language
interpreters Margarita Reck of SalemNeufrach, West Germany and Gerhard
Hopf of Naples, FL, was able to
communicate with the German-speaking
engineers and designers. These are
the unedited transcriptions of the
actual conversations. Very
interesting material! Enjoy all 5
world-war-z-sfu

parts of this rare and informative
conversation collection!
Aspasia 2007 Francisca de Haan
2007-09 Aspasia is an international
peer-reviewed yearbook thta brings
out the best scholarship in the filed
of interdisciplinary women's and
gender history focused on - and
produced in - Central, Eastern, and
Southeastern Europe. In this region
the field of women's and gender
history has developed unevenly and
has remained only marginally
represented in the "international"
canon.
Law, Policy, and Practice on China's
Periphery Pitman B. Potter 2010-09-13
This book examines the Chinese
government’s policies and practices
for relations with the Inner
Periphery areas of Tibet, Xinjiang,
and Inner Mongolia, and the Outer
Periphery areas of Hong Kong and
Taiwan focusing on themes of
political authority, socio-cultural
relations, and economic development.
China’s history may be seen as one of
managing the geographic periphery
surrounding China proper. Successive
imperial, republican, and communist
governments have struggled to
maintain sovereignty over the regions
surrounding the great river valleys
of China. The importance of the
periphery is no less real today,
concerns over national security,
access to natural resources, and
long-held concerns about relations
between Han and other ethnic groups
continue to dominate Chinese law,
policy and practice regarding
governance in the Inner Periphery
regions of Inner Mongolia, Xinjiang,
and Tibet. In the Outer Periphery,
Beijing sees engagement with the
outside world (particularly the West)
as inextricably tied to Chinese
sovereignty over former foreign
colonies of Hong Kong and Taiwan.
Using the case study of national
integration to indicate how policies
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are articulated and implemented
through law and political-legal
institutions, this book will be of
interest to students and scholars of
the peripheral regions. It will also
appeal to academic and policy
communities interested in legal
reform in China
New York Magazine 1992-07-20 New York
magazine was born in 1968 after a run
as an insert of the New York Herald
Tribune and quickly made a place for
itself as the trusted resource for
readers across the country. With
award-winning writing and photography
covering everything from politics and
food to theater and fashion, the
magazine's consistent mission has
been to reflect back to its audience
the energy and excitement of the city
itself, while celebrating New York as
both a place and an idea.
A Syllabic Dictionary of the Chinese
Language Samuel Wells Williams 1889
Revitalization and the U.S. Economy
United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Banking, Finance, and
Urban Affairs. Subcommittee on
Economic Stabilization 1981
Norwegen der Länge nach Simon
Michalowicz 2015-07-13 "Norge på
langs" ist die Königsdisziplin unter
Norwegens Wanderrouten. Zu Fuß vom
südlichsten Punkt am Kap Lindesnes
bis zum Nordkap – nur wenige haben
das bisher geschafft. Simon
Michalowicz, untrainiert für so eine
Tour und ungeübt im Umgang mit Karte
und Kompass, möchte sich diesen Traum
erfüllen. 140 Tage zieht er durch die
endlosen Weiten des Fjells, genießt
die Magie der Mitternachtssonne und
beobachtet Polarlichter. Und trotz
kaputten Schuhen, verlorenem Zelt und
ungeplanten Umwegen geht er
beharrlich seinem Ziel entgegen. Ein
atemberaubendes Abenteuer, das einem
alles abverlangt und zugleich alles
bietet, wonach man sich als Wanderer
sehnt.
Reports and Documents United States.
world-war-z-sfu

Congress
Crusades Benjamin Z. Kedar 2016-08-12
Crusades covers seven hundred years
from the First Crusade (1095-1102) to
the fall of Malta (1798) and draws
together scholars working on theatres
of war, their home fronts and
settlements from the Baltic to Africa
and from Spain to the Near East and
on theology, law, literature, art,
numismatics and economic, social,
political and military history.
Routledge publishes this journal for
The Society for the Study of the
Crusades and the Latin East.
Particular attention is given to the
publication of historical sources in
all relevant languages - narrative,
homiletic and documentary - in
trustworthy editions, but studies and
interpretative essays are welcomed
too. Crusades appears in both print
and online editions.
Violence Against Prisoners of War in
the First World War Heather Jones
2011-06-02 First in-depth,
comparative study of the treatment of
prisoners of war during the First
World War.
You've Got Ketchup on Your Muumuu
Eugene Ehrlich 2014-01-28 From one of
America's top wordsmiths, a lively
survey of words from abroad that make
English a truly international
language. With dry wit and remarkable
erudition, Eugene Ehrlich's You've
Got Ketchup on Your Muumuu takes us
on an eye-opening tour of our everchanging language, showing us how
English has, throughout its history,
seamlessly sewn words from other
languages into its original fabric.
The language we call our own has in
fact been culled from the languages
of ancient invaders, such as the
Romans, the Angles, the Saxons, the
Jutes, and the French. Ehrlich's
comprehensive research and vast
lingual experience bring to light the
origins of some of our most popular
and well-used words. For example,
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graffiti is shown to come from the
Italian word meaning "scratches." The
word for one of our favorite French
pastries, éclair, means "lightning
flash." And ketchup comes from the
Chinese Ke-Jap, which means "fish
sauce." Ehrlich illuminates the
origins, purposes, and meanings of
once-foreign words that have become
part of the rich texture of our
language.
Texas Monthly 1978-03 Since 1973,
TEXAS MONTHLY has chronicled life in
contemporary Texas, reporting on
vital issues such as politics, the
environment, industry, and education.
As a leisure guide, TEXAS MONTHLY
continues to be the indispensable
authority on the Texas scene,
covering music, the arts, travel,
restaurants, museums, and cultural
events with its insightful
recommendations.
Living in Indigenous Sovereignty
Elizabeth Carlson-Manathara
2021-05-10T00:00:00Z In the last
decade, the relationship between
settler Canadians and Indigenous
Peoples has been highlighted by the
Truth and Reconciliation Commission,
the National Inquiry into Missing and
Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls,
the Idle No More movement, the
Wet’suwet’en struggle against
pipeline development and other
Indigenous-led struggles for
Indigenous sovereignty and
decolonization. Increasing numbers of
Canadians are beginning to recognize
how settler colonialism continues to
shape relationships on these lands.
With this recognition comes the
question many settler Canadians are
now asking, what can I do? Living in
Indigenous Sovereignty lifts up the
wisdom of Indigenous scholars,
activists and knowledge keepers who
speak pointedly to what they are
asking of non-Indigenous people. It
also shares the experiences of
thirteen white settler Canadians who
world-war-z-sfu

are deeply engaged in solidarity work
with Indigenous Peoples. Together,
these stories offer inspiration and
guidance for settler Canadians who
wish to live honourably in
relationship with Indigenous Peoples,
laws and lands. If Canadians truly
want to achieve this goal, Carlson
and Rowe argue, they will pursue a
reorientation of their lives toward
“living in Indigenous sovereignty” —
living in an awareness that these are
Indigenous lands, containing
relationships, laws, protocols,
stories, obligations and
opportunities that have been
understood and practised by
Indigenous peoples since time
immemorial. Collectively, these
stories will help settler Canadians
understand what transformations we
must undertake if we are to
fundamentally shift our current
relations and find a new way forward,
together.
Analysis and Management of Animal
Populations Byron K. Williams 2002-05
Analysis and Management of Animal
Populations deals with the processes
involved in making informed decisions
about the management of animal
populations. It covers the modeling
of population responses to management
actions, the estimation of quantities
needed in the modeling effort, and
the application of these estimates
and models to the development of
sound management decisions. The book
synthesizes and integrates in a
single volume the methods associated
with these themes, as they apply to
ecological assessment and
conservation of animal populations.
Integrates population modeling,
parameter estimation and decisiontheoretic approaches to management in
a single, cohesive framework Provides
authoritative, state-of-the-art
descriptions of quantitative
approaches to modeling, estimation
and decision-making Emphasizes the
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role of mathematical modeling in the
conduct of science and management
Utilizes a unifying biological
context, consistent mathematical
notation, and numerous biological
examples
Air War Over East Yorkshire in World
War II Paul Bright 2005 In most
accounts of the air war over Britain
in summer 1940, the events over East
Yorkshire are mentioned only in
passing, yet it was there, on August
20th, that the first enemy aircraft
fell to the guns of a Polish fighter
squadron in the RAF, less than a mile
from where these words are being
written. It was also where the
'north-east town', as Hull was
identified in the news bulletins of
the day, suffered its prolonged agony
under the bombs of the Luftwaffe.
Indeed, the very last British
civilians to die as a direct result
of Luftwaffe bombs in World War II
were killed in Hull on March 17th,
1945. As the home of much of the
RAF's night-bombing force, East
Yorkshire was also frequently the
scene of Luftwaffe night intruder
raids. This book, based on years of
in-depth research into primary
sources, personal accounts and
experiences, reveals many new facts
and gives long-overdue recognition to
the events and people who fought,
lived and all too often, died, in
East Yorkshire during 1939-1945.
Eine kleine Geschichte des
Bergsteigens Malte Roeper 2021-04-20
The World War Harry S. Canfield 1919
Crime and Deviance in Canada
Christopher Ray McCormick 2005 This
unique and timely reader brings
together twenty-four of the very best
and most controversial readings on
the history of crime, deviance, and
criminal justice in Canada. This text
is ideal for use in courses on
introductory criminology, crime and
deviance, or the Canadian justice
system, particularly those with an
world-war-z-sfu

historical component. The theme of
power relations is a very strong,
unifying element--that is, relations
of gender, social class, ethnicity,
and age. Through such topics as
prostitution, prohibition, youth
courts, and the regulation of
sexuality, we can trace these
relations of power and how they link
to the definition of crime in
society.
China, Africa and Responsible
International Engagement Yanzhuo Xu
2017-10-06 China’s increasing
involvement in Africa is a
controversial and hotly debated
issue. On the one hand, China has
brought significant economic and
political opportunities to the
continent with large amounts of
investment and infrastructure. On the
other hand, however, China’s
interests in Africa - including
international strategy for
multipolarity, a boom in China-Africa
trade, and a strategic focus on
energy – have been challenged as a
form of neo-colonialism with claims
that support for authoritarian
governments has come at the expense
of human rights, the environment and
good governance. This book analyses
China’s responsibility in Africa
through the lens of good governance,
China’s African policy, policy
implementation, feedback from host
countries, and feedback from
international society. Arguing for a
new framework for evaluating ChinaAfrica engagement, it looks at four
countries – Sudan (South Sudan),
Nigeria, South Africa and Ethiopia,
all of which represent typical
features of China-Africa relations –
to test China’s impact on the country
and to analyse the factors in Africa
that affect China’s ability to
shoulder responsibility. It proves
that China’s responsibility in Africa
is affected by both the Chinese and
African environments and that China’s
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positive or negative impacts on the
host African countries are largely
constrained by the political and
economic situation within the host
state. Containing information from
first-hand interviews with African
officials, officials from China’s
Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
employees from Chinese State-owned
enterprises who have been assigned to
Africa, and Chinese self-employers in
Africa, and using fieldwork from
three African countries, this book
will be of significant interest to
students and scholars of African and
Chinese Politics, International
Relations and Development.
The Library Reference Atlas of the
World John Bartholomew 1890
Z Magazine 2008
Germany and the Second World War
Volume IX/II Jörg Echternkamp 2014-03
Volume IX/II of this series draws on
a range of historical sources to
explore the effect that the Second
World War had on the people of
Germany, whether they were
practically involved in the war
effort, or struggling to maintain a
normal existance
Global Environment Outlook United
Nations Environment Programme 2007
The fourth report in the Global
Environment Outlook series provides a
comprehensive, scientifically
credible, policy-relevant and up-todate assessment of, and outlook for,
the state of the global environment.
Environment for development is the
GEO-4 underlying theme and the report
pays special attention to the role
and impact of the environment on
human well-being as well as to the
use of environmental valuation as a
tool for decision-making. GEO-4's
2007 publication date marks the halfway point for the Millennium
Development Goals, The environment,
as well as being the subject of MDG
7, is also a thread that runs through
all the goals. Includes Errata.
world-war-z-sfu

ENGLISH -ENGLISH - HINDI DICTIONARY
V&S EDITORIAL BOARD 2015-01-06 This
English-English-Hindi-Dictionary will
completely serve the academic and
writing interests of students,
aspirants of competitive
examinations, researchers, scholars,
translators, educationists, and
writers. This dictionary is unique in
the sense that the 'Words or Terms'
have been drawn from literature,
science, geography, commerce &
business etc to give it a touch of
completeness. 'Words or Terms' come
complete with grammatical details,
syntax, meaning both in English and
Hindi along with a sentence (in
English only) to improve writing or
speaking. 'Words or Terms' have been
serialized in alphabetical order,
i.e., A-Z for ease in making
searches. To the extent possible,
Terms used in common parlance have
only been included, avoiding less
frequent ones. In the Appendices
section, body parts, common ailments,
apparel, cereals, fruit & vegetables,
herbs & spices, household items and
other useful information have been
included for added utility. This
dictionary will be found useful by
student community besides others such
as, educationists, writers,
translators, aspirants of competitive
exams.
Neither Sharks Nor Wolves Timothy
Mulligan 2013-05-11 A character study
of the German submarine force that
challenges traditional and
revisionist views of the service.
Guide to Microforms in Print 1977
Albert James Diaz 1977
Nonconventional Limit Theorems And
Random Dynamics Kifer Yuri 2018-04-05
The book is devoted to limit theorems
for nonconventional sums and arrays.
Asymptotic behavior of such sums were
first studied in ergodic theory but
recently it turned out that main
limit theorems of probability theory,
such as central, local and Poisson
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limit theorems can also be obtained
for such expressions. In order to
obtain sufficiently general local
limit theorem, we develop also
thermodynamic formalism type results
for random complex operators, which
is one of the novelties of the book.
Contents: Nonconventional Limit
Theorems: Stein's Method for
Nonconventional Sums Local Limit
Theorem Nonconventional Arrays Random
Transformations Thermodynamic
Formalism for Random Complex
Operators: Ruelle–Perron–Frobenius
Theorem via Cone Contractions
Application to Random Locally
Expanding Covering Maps Pressure,
Asymptotic Variance and Complex Gibbs
Measures Application to Random
Complex Integral Operators Fiberwise
Limit Theorems Readership: Advanced
graduate students and researchers in
probability theory and stochastic
processes and dynamical systems and
ergodic theory. Keywords: Limit
Theorems;Nonconventional
Sums;Nonconventional
Arrays;Stochastic Processes;Dynamical
Systems;Stein's Method;Martingale
Approximation;Thermodynamic
Formalism;Strong Law of Large
Numbers;Central;Local and Poisson
Limit TheoremsReview: Key Features:
The results in the book are new and
never appeared before, Prof. Yuri
Kifer is a well-known researcher in
probability and dynamical systems, he
published several books and more than
130 papers and he initiated the
research on nonconventional limit
theorems in the last decade
The Ghost in General Patton's Third
Army Eugene G. Schulz 2012-10-11
Eugene G. Schulz was born on a farm
in Clintonville, Wisconsin in 1923.
He graduated from high school in May,
1941, and worked on his fathers farm
and at a truck manufacturing plant
until he was drafted into the army in
January 1943. Schulz received his
basic training at Camp Young,
world-war-z-sfu

California at the Desert Training
Center, and later at Camp Campbell,
Kentucky. He was assigned to the IV
Armored Corps (later named the XX
Corps) where he was a typist in the
G-3 Section. His duties included the
typing of battle orders developed by
Colonel W. B. Griffith, the G-3 of XX
Corps Headquarters. The XX Corps
sailed to England in February 1944 on
the Queen Mary with 16,000 soldiers
on board, completing the voyage in
five days. After final training in
England, the XX Corps landed on Utah
Beach in Normandy on D+46. His unit
was attached to General Pattons Third
Army and spearheaded the drive across
France, through Germany and into
Austria where they met the Russian
Army on V-E Day. Schulz was awarded
the Bronze Star medal when the war
ended. He served in the Army of
Occupation in Germany, then returned
to the States and was discharged on
December 1, 1945. He enrolled at the
University of WisconsinMadison taking
advantage of the GI Bill of Rights,
and earning Bachelors and Masters
degrees in Business Administration.
Schulz met his wife, Eleanore, at the
University and they were married in
1949. Schulz worked as an investment
research officer at the Northwestern
Mutual Life Insurance Company in
Milwaukee for 36 years. The Schulzs
have been retired since 1988 and
continue to live in Milwaukee. They
are world travelers. They have five
sons, all married, and sixteen
grandchildren.
Australian National Bibliography
1996-12
Breaking the Zero-Sum Game Aldo
Boitano 2017 Escaping the win-lose
dynamics of zero-sum game approaches
is crucial for finding integrated,
inclusive solutions to complex
issues. This book uncovers real-life
examples of inclusive leaders that
have broken the zero-sum game,
providing insights that help the
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reader develop their inclusive
leadership skills.
CMJ New Music Report 2003-08-25 CMJ
New Music Report is the primary
source for exclusive charts of noncommercial and college radio airplay
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and independent and trend-forward
retail sales. CMJ's trade
publication, compiles playlists for
college and non-commercial stations;
often a prelude to larger success.
Uferlos? Meike Watzlawik 2004
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